
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: March 10, 2016 

TO: Local Workforce Development Board Executive Directors 

FROM: Lois A. Scott, Chief, Bureau of One-Stop and Program Support 

SUBJECT: Military Family Employment Advocacy Program Webinar 

 

The Department of Economic Opportunity (DEO) would like to notify you of an upcoming 
webinar on the Military Family Employment Advocacy Program. This webinar will provide career 
center staff with an overview of the program’s creation, purpose, the target customer base, and how 
program advocates assist the target customer base. Registration in advance is required. 

 

Webinar Information: 

 Register in advance at: https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/6874723213613728513 
 

 Thursday, March 24, 2016 at 1:00 TO 2:30 pm 
 

 
o Call in to the conference number: 1-888-670-3525 
o Participant Code: 6280534727 

 

Please contact William Hyler at (850) 921-3891 or william.hyler@deo.myflorida.com, or Shila Salem 
at (850) 245-7466 or shila.salem@deo.myflorida.com with any questions concerning this webinar. 
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